
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:   2016/5751/P 

Address:           7 New End    NW3 

Description:      1
st
 Fl extension; roof terrace 

Case Officer:  Nora-Andreea Constantinescu       Date:   1 December 2016 

 

 

 

This extension and terrace are small in scale, but are located in a very high-density 

part of Hampstead, where the smallest extension can be intrusive and harmful to many 

neighbours. 

 

This proposal, including especially the roof terrace, would lead to overlooking and 

loss of privacy, and noise and light pollution.  Many adjacent properties would suffer. 

 

Please refuse. 


